## CITY OF MERCED Development Services

TO: Bicycle Advisory Commission

FROM: Michael Hren, AICP; Principal Planner

DATE: October 24, 2017

SUBJECT: Update of Motel Drive Multi-Use Path Project

## **BACKGROUND**

At the meeting of August 22, 2017, the Commission stated their desire for staff to expand upon the report given on the Motel Drive Multi-Use Pathway Project.

## **DISCUSSION**

Planning staff has asked for a representative from the Engineering Department to be present at the Bicycle Advisory Commission meeting of October 24, 2017 in order to provide more details regarding the Motel Drive Multi-Use Pathway project and to answer questions of the Commissioners if necessary.

## **ACTION**

No formal action from the BAC is necessary at this time.